
 Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT WITH 

BRAZOS VALLEY COUNCIL OF GOVERNMENTS (BVCOG) [BG-Q] 
 
DATE: September 16, 2008 
 
______________________________________________________________________  
 
Ector County ISD has participated in various purchasing cooperative arrangements in 
the past in order to afford the District opportunities to save fees associated with 
competitive bid process as well as have access to better pricing due to collective 
purchasing power.  This agreement would allow the District to purchase products and 
services through the Purchasing Solutions Alliance Cooperative Purchasing Program. 
 
 

************************ 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Interlocal Agreement 
between ECISD and BVCOG as presented.  
 

************************ 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Hector Mendez     Tonya Tillman 
Superintendent of Schools    Assistant Superintendent for 
       Business Operations 


